
Announcements for Thursday, December 19, 2019 

 

❖ If you are interested in applying for the 2021 yearbook staff, go to the yearbook 

webpage and download the application. The deadline is January 10th. 

 

❖ The black student union is hosting a holiday toy drive for the less fortunate, aged 1-14 

years old. All donations must be new and they will be accepting donations through 

tomorrow. Please drop off donations to Mr. Johnson’s room, 995. 

 

 

 

 


